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Drake Law Announcements 
November 20, 2024 

 
Drake Law is thankful for all of you! 
Have a wonderful Thanksgiving Break and we’ll see you in December to wrap up the semester! 

 
Click on this video link that YOU helped us make to 
share with alumni about what makes Drake Law special.   
 
Dean Jones shared his vision and the video via Zoom 
earlier today with alumni from across the country.  You 
can watch the meeting here.  
 
Together we do great things! 
 
 
 

An IP is Everywhere! An invitation for Thanksgiving With Professor Sayoko Blodgett-Ford 

If you do not have friends or family nearby or that you are visiting for Thanksgiving, you are 
welcome to join me at my apartment building (Canary Lofts, across from Drake on University 
Avenue) on November 28th from 2:00 PM-5:00 PM. I can host around six people. I do have a 
puppy (1 year old Cavalier King Charles Spaniel named Princess) and a kitten (who will be 
around six months old).  If you are interested in coming over for Thanksgiving, please email me 
and let me know if you have any questions or dietary restrictions/preferences.   
Thanks, Sayoko Blodgett-Ford (Sayoko.blodgettford@drake.edu)  
 
Therapy Dogs 
Visit some therapy dogs from the Animal Rescue League (ARL) in Opperman Hallway outside the law 
library on Tuesday, December 3rd from 11 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 

 
Pop-Up Drake Bulldog Shop – December 4! 
The Bulldog Shop will be at the Law School in Porterhouse Lounge on Wed., December 4 from 9:15 a.m. 
to 1:15 p.m.  We worked with them to select new Drake Law School merchandise.  Payments can be 
made with cash, card or Apple pay.  Don’t miss out! 
 
  

https://drakeedu.sharepoint.com/:v:/r/sites/acad-law-marketingCommunications/Shared%20Documents/General/Multimedia/Videos/100%20days%20video/100%20days%20slow.mp4?csf=1&web=1&e=4fM3b6&xsdata=MDV8MDJ8c2FyYS5odWdoZXNAZHJha2UuZWR1fDUzYjFjMzNkZTdiNTQ2NzY2MTU2MDhkZDA5OWVlNWJlfDZmMDI4MTI5MDA5YzRiMzNiNjMzYmJmYzU4YmJkOTYwfDB8MHw2Mzg2NzczMDAyMzkzNjY1MTd8VW5rbm93bnxUV0ZwYkdac2IzZDhleUpGYlhCMGVVMWhjR2tpT25SeWRXVXNJbFlpT2lJd0xqQXVNREF3TUNJc0lsQWlPaUpYYVc0ek1pSXNJa0ZPSWpvaVRXRnBiQ0lzSWxkVUlqb3lmUT09fDB8fHw%3d&sdata=QitJOG5Pa3RxeUJQRFlrcVQrYVpZUHJETkNFdHM3R3JHc2x5MlRjSVlITT0%3d
https://youtu.be/UnHzGELA06w
mailto:Sayoko.blodgettford@drake.edu
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IP Scholarship Announcement for 1L and 2L students:  
The Richard Linn American Inn of Court is proud to offer the Mark T. Banner Scholarship. This 
scholarship is part of The Richard Linn American Inn of Court's commitment to fostering the 
development of intellectual property lawyers of high ethics, civility and professionalism, and especially 
those from diverse backgrounds.  Visit https://www.linninn.org/Pages/scholarship.shtml for further 
information and the scholarship application.  Submission deadline is December 6, 2024.  
 

Iowa Codes Available 
Boxed sets of the official Iowa Code 2023 are available on the brick area of Porterhouse Lounge in 

Cartwright Hall.  Feel free to help yourself to a set.   The new codes come out in January so the state 

allows us to have the prior edition, which typically doesn’t change much and can be updated online. 

https://www.legis.iowa.gov/law/statutory 

 
Nebraska Journal on Advancing Justice 
Please see the attached information from the University of Nebraska College of Law regarding their 
new Nebraska Journal on Advancing Justice.   This online journal is accepting submissions on the 
topics below.   
 

• Civil Rights  
o Women's Rights  

▪ Including Reproductive Rights, Rights in Sports etc.  
o LGBTQ+ Rights  
o Disability Rights 

• Race and the Law 
• Prison Reform  
• Immigration Law 
• Criminal Justice Reform 

 
Note: This list is not comprehensive. Questions regarding a submission topic should be sent to the 
Editor-in-Chief or Submissions Editors at njaj.submissions@unl.edu. 

 
Additional information about the Journal, including how to submit articles, is on their 
website at njaj.unl.edu. 
 
  

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.linninn.org%2FPages%2Fscholarship.shtml&data=05%7C02%7Csara.hughes%40drake.edu%7Cd102592ab4c1470afb3508dce9693e52%7C6f028129009c4b33b633bbfc58bbd960%7C0%7C0%7C638641885430942744%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6mpuJI85zRewsvYzCo03taRhnoacgsU63vp2KB51O%2FY%3D&reserved=0
https://www.legis.iowa.gov/law/statutory
mailto:njaj.submissions@unl.edu
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnjaj.unl.edu%2F&data=05%7C02%7Csara.hughes%40drake.edu%7C27fd810f920646faa2f708dd05b6e59b%7C6f028129009c4b33b633bbfc58bbd960%7C0%7C0%7C638673005589211669%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FwlHOJDMpmcNkIuja3DdiC0OCTENj67%2BQWJKZ%2Bzq4B8%3D&reserved=0


3 | P a g e  
 

Press Release from Drake Law 
Throughout the year we will be sharing the press releases about Drake Law.  We want to be sure you 
know what is happening here and how proud we are of the efforts of our students, faculty and staff. 

 
Drake Law Hosts 47th Annual General Practice Review 
Drake University Law School is hosting its annual General Practice Review virtually on Nov. 

22, Dec. 6, and Dec. 13. On demand options for each session are also available. This event 

serves to provide updates on current case law and a variety of other topics. All practicing or 

retired attorneys are invited to attend.  Learn more here. 

 
ADA accommodation renewal 
Remember that accommodations must be renewed annually!  To establish or renew accommodations 
under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), contact the Office of Access and Success for an 
appointment.  Drake provides reasonable accommodations, as required by federal law, so that 
students’ success is not hindered by disabilities. 

 
2024-2025 Student Organization Event Registration Survey 
Reminder that before a student organization hosts an event on or off campus, the primary contact of 

the event must fill out this survey.  This should be done at least three (3) business days before the 

event and/or prior to entering into a rental contract.  If food is served, you will also need to get your 

order to Sodexo at least one week prior to the event to avoid late fees. 

 
Law School Outlook Calendar 
Events at the Law School are added to the Law School Outlook calendar so that students, faculty and 

staff can see what is happening at a glance.  Please use the attached directions to access and 

bookmark the calendar.  Entries are categorized by Academics, Admissions, Career Development 

Office, Faculty, Law School Events, Library and Student Organizations.  If you want to add an event to 

the calendar, please contact Sara Hughes.  

 

ITS Support - In Person and Walk-in 
The lower level of Carnegie is open for support: classroom emergencies, student walk-in support, 
faculty & staff scheduled support will be given preference over faculty and staff walk-in support. ITS 
may ask you to wait while they help multiple customers at once.  ITS recommends using the IT service 
portal at service.drake.edu/its or calling 515–271–3001. 
 

Religious Observance Accommodations 
If an academic deadline or exam conflicts with your religious observance, please contact Dean Battles 
before the conflict to arrange reasonable accommodations.  
 

  

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ft.e2ma.net%2Fclick%2Fzpusmg%2Fbjp10p%2Fnwjva4&data=05%7C02%7Csara.hughes%40drake.edu%7Cdef3421e28744d29117a08dd03625651%7C6f028129009c4b33b633bbfc58bbd960%7C0%7C0%7C638670443073172017%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uJ7CJN%2FqhBxBaNR219KQtFQoy0EIZ%2FrhvK6C3j6xGi8%3D&reserved=0
https://www.drake.edu/law/about/news/index.php?article=65134
https://www.drake.edu/access-success/
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrake.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fform%2FSV_4OP0FNvt9yx1UNw&data=05%7C02%7Csara.hughes%40drake.edu%7Ccd25ce34b1ed414dcb8b08dcbba3e38f%7C6f028129009c4b33b633bbfc58bbd960%7C0%7C0%7C638591559768881165%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qJqfXD69oxCsdgP9%2FuAD%2B6Z6Ekx29WzNwrjmlz2taA0%3D&reserved=0
https://outlook.office365.com/calendar/published/8a2d209ade24452492cfac84856ca87f@drake.edu/2e32104412fc45e99c8d91bd943198758385287751442147428/calendar.html
mailto:sara.hughes@drake.edu
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ft.e2ma.net%2Fclick%2Fzttmcd%2F775z0p%2F7vch5r&data=04%7C01%7Cjohn.edwards%40drake.edu%7Cb2ba823c25304332ec2208d977b4a4a8%7C6f028129009c4b33b633bbfc58bbd960%7C0%7C0%7C637672440007873726%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=jIOAs1%2BJ3VEvU0i4Y4bcFJIqfhik7B5kx9MFBpGOVOQ%3D&reserved=0
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Contagious Illness Protocols 
Students are to follow CDC protocols applicable to any instance in which a student is contagious with a 

viral or bacterial infection, such as influenza, strep, mononucleosis, or COVID-19.  Although reporting 

is no longer required, infectious students cannot attend in-person classes and must contact their 

instructors to coordinate making up any missed material. Faculty may use their own discretion for how 

to treat absences due to illness.  

CDC Guidance for illness with fever, including influenza.  

Please visit Drake’s Contagious Illness Protocols website to review this information.  If a student, 

faculty, or staff member is interested in using a mask to reduce the spread of illness, masks can be 

found in the Gorsche Student Services Suite. For additional questions, contact Dean Battles. 

 

Broadlawns Community Clinic at Drake 
If a student is ill, they may receive care at the Broadlawns Clinic at Drake. Broadlawns will work with 

insured and uninsured students needing care.  

 

Drake Law Women Emergency Fund 
Drake Law Women has an emergency fund for students in need through the course of the school year. 

Consideration for an award is based upon demonstrated financial need and the emergency. The 

emergency fund is open to all students. The application can be found under the "Emergency Fund" tab 

on the Drake Law Women TWEN page and the award process is completely anonymous. Questions? 

Email  emily.barrett@drake.edu 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/flu/business/stay-home-when-sick.htm
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.drake.edu%2Fcontagious-illness-protocols%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cashton.hockman%40drake.edu%7C665939d824de40dc2dc508db92934fa4%7C6f028129009c4b33b633bbfc58bbd960%7C0%7C0%7C638264933612519841%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=N34QdayoTHIim7vO%2Bdlihw6IAINMs1m0bIAtDhLMkAI%3D&reserved=0
https://www.broadlawns.org/clinics-and-services/Drake-Community-Clinic
mailto:emily.barrett@drake.edu

